Youth protects OSH

KOSHA had a launching ceremony of youth volunteers group to protect OSH on 17
17" July

KOSHA and Incheon province jointly launched the ‘Youth OSH-protection group’ at the business
center, located in Nam-dong industrial complex, on 17.

The “Youth OSH-protecting group’ consists of 100 students and graduates of engineering
department of Incheon University. They visit industrial fields to identify problems and provide
OSH materials. Also, they monitor status of technology assistance and tour around construction
worksites to check the situation.

Members of the group will be involved in the protection activities until November for roughly six
hours a day. They receive some fiscal assistance to be used for their activities. The result of the
monitoring would be harnessed as a reference to support the work places.

President Hun-ki Baek said that the group’s activities would help the volunteers experience
prevention activities by themselves and cherish the importance of the safety culture, as they are
the one who will lead the industry soon. End.

President Baek delivers the name tag to one of the members of the ‘Youth OSH-protecting group’



